
         

Etching Hill CE Primary Academy  
Penk Drive North 
Rugeley  
Staffordshire 
WS15 2XY  
Email: office@etchinghillprimary.academy 
Telephone: 01889 221864 
 
24th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
RE: Peak District residential trip JUNE 2021 
 
I am writing to you because unfortunately, we have had to change our plans for the Peak District residential 
trip coming up in June. 
 
We are very disappointed to share with you that the provider of this trip has informed us today that they are 
not able to fulfil this booking. The booking had been made with Entrust, who run all of Staffordshire Outdoor 
Education and are highly accredited & approved, however they have been let down by the venue.  We are 
as disappointed as you will be, but we have prioritised finding an alternative. 
 
We have been offered a 2 night, 3-day camping experience but this will be at the closer venue of  
Shugborough. This event has been offered to us at the same cost that we had agreed for Hen Cloud, even 
though the cost should be slightly higher.  However, the only dates available are Monday 12th July-
Wednesday 14th July, which is the week before we break up for the Summer. 
 
Although we are disappointed that this has happened, in true Etching Hill style, we will be making the very 
best of this situation and embracing the alterative that we have been offered as this will no doubt still be a 
memorable and exciting event, albeit in a different venue than our original plan. 
 
We sincerely hope that you will continue to support this event for your children before they leave Etching 
Hill, but please feel free to contact our school office to discuss further should you need to. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs M Smith 
Headteacher 
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